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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
In my view, the Orphan Works legislation offers a way for companies to avoid 
punitive damages from copyright infringement. Firms could offer hardware or 
software to the public pre-loaded with songs for which they did not obtain 
licensing, secure in the knowledge that the burden of proof of infringement is on 
the individual independent songwriter or publisher. In addition, the Orphan 
Works legislation allows these firms to be safe from having to pay anything but 
normal fair-market value if they are caught in their infringement. 
 
It seems to me that the threat of punitive damages is all that might prevent 
firms from taking advantage of independent publishing firms and independent 
songwriters. 
 
Please vote against the Orphan Works bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
Scott G 
 
*John Scott G* 
Partner, Golosio Music Publishing 
We control sync + master rights on our material 
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